

PTO News

Co-Presidents: Char Purdy & Lisa Schultz

Secretary: Beverly Sidorski Treasurer: Yvonne Clark Email: chpto11@gmail.com

> February 2017 Volume 6, Issue 6

PTO Meetings:

September 29 @ 4:30

October 20 @ 6:00

November 17 @ 6:00

No meeting in December

January 19 @ 6:00

February 16 @ 6:00

March 16 @ 6:00

April 20 @ 6:00

May 18 @ 6:00 (voting)

Every Friday is: CHALLENGER SPIRIT FRIDAY!

Proudly wear any Challenger apparel (ie. Spirit Wear, Green/Gold colors, field day shirts)! **Spirit Wear sale is coming soon!** If you missed out at the beginning of the year don't worry, we've got another one coming up. Look for order forms to come home around Mid-February.

Box Tops – keep those Box Tops coming in! Make sure to put your child's name and teacher on the bag they are in. Details on a contest will be coming soon.

NEW Everyday FUNDraiser



VG's Direct Your Dollars Program – Turn in your VG's receipts to school and when we collect \$150,000 in eligible receipts, we receive **\$1000.00**. It's that easy!

This year SpartanNash has introduced the Direct Your Dollars program! Turn in your VG's receipts (or receipts from any SpartanNash store) to help us earn FREE money. Drop your receipts off at the school office or send them in with your students.

THE FINE PRINT: Spartan Nash has requested that the whole receipt get turned in; not just the bottom portion. You may black out any personal information (name, payment type) before turning in your receipts.

Thank you to Michelle Wilkerson for heading up this program And as always THANK YOU PARENTS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

*** VOLUNTEER ***



We CANNOT offer some of the events without VOLUNTEERS...

Want to help, but don't know where to start?? For volunteer opportunities, check us out at www.howellschools.com/Challenger or Facebook: Challenger Elementary PTO



Students are found to be far more successful when they have parents who are actively involved!



We would like to thank parents for your continued support with our Marco's Pizza Nights, Popcorn Fridays and Buffalo Wild Wings nights!











- February 23 Buffalo Wild Wings Night
- February 24 Popcorn Day

Please watch for more information to go home with your child, posted on the website or on the Facebook Page.